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1:00 Lived in Csorna, a small town in Western Hungary. They lived 
opposite the ghetto. Their next door neighbors the Weiners were 
placed in the ghetto. The Weiner's brother was a successful 
businessman in Budapest. He had a clothing business. They believed 
he possibly made German uniforms for the Jews to wear while 
escaping. 
 
2:00 People were sent out via cars in these uniforms, they 
believed. Word was sent to the village that the Weiner's brother 
was sending a car for them. The car would arrive after the curfew 
so they must work out a plan. 
 
3:00 The first attempt to smuggle the Weiner's our did not work 
because there was too much moonlight. The Dreiszigers hid the 
Weiners in their home until the car would arrive again. 
 
4:00 The Dreisziger's owned an inn/tavern. They had a phone where 
they would receive messages from the Weiner's brother concerning 
the rescue attempt and when the car would arrive. 
 
5:00 When Mr. Dreisziger got the message the second time, he rode 
out to the field where the younger Weiner couple were working in 
the labor camp and asked the guard to get them. 
 
6:00 The guard did not refuse his request because Mr. Dreisziger 
was a well known and respected man in his village. 
 
7:00 Mr. Dreisziger brought the couple back to the village. 
 
8:00 He brought the couple to the inn. He and his wife hid them 
until the car arrived that night. The four people they hid were all 
Jews. 
 
9:00 Mr. Dreisziger doesn't know how the people actually got to 
Budapest. He thinks they wore German uniforms, but does not know 
for sure. 
 
10:00 spells the name of the town CSORNA 
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11:00 The police/army (gendarmerie) searched their house and 
accused them of trying to help Jews escape. They were not charged 
because they were respected citizens. 
 
12:00 Members of a council from the ghetto came to them and 
expressed their anger at what the Dreisziger's had done. This 
action put the whole ghetto in danger. 
 
13:00 The year this took place was 1944. 
 
14:00 The Weiners moved to Israel and the older ones are dead now. 
 
15:00 They did not know the Weiners were safe until a month after 
the rescue. They received news from Budapest. 
 
16:00 The brother that had the clothing business ended up in 
France. 
He eventually committed suicide. 
 
17:00 The Dreiszigers received letters from the Weiners in Hungary 
after the war. In 1956 the Dreiszigers emigrated to Canada. 
 
18:00 They helped the Weiners because they had the chance to help 
so 
they did it. 
 
19:00 They also allowed Jews to work at their inn, etc. They did 
not 
have the contacts to get them out of the country so they did what 
they could in their small town. 
 
20:00 Neither Mr. or Mrs. Dreisziger is overly religious. She was 
a 
Protestant while he is a Catholic. 
 
21:00 They are very happy to have saved the lives of their friends. 
"It is a good feeling." 
 
22:00 Mr. Dreisziger was at the Russian front for a year and when 
Hungary opened up in 1956 he knew they should leave because the 
Russians would do no good for Hungary. So they left. 
 
23:00 There was not much food in the ghetto. Their son (4 years old 
at the time) used to sneak in and give the Jews food. 
 
24:00 They hid the Weiners one night. They had to avoid the guard 
who was making rounds when they went from the house to the car. 
 
25:00 Most people from the ghetto went to Auschwitz. Mrs. 
Dreisziger 
tried to help them get to Israel, offering financial and moral 
support. 
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26:00 A lot of people suspected but no one outside the family knew 
that they had helped the Weiners. 
 
27:00 The Hungarian police believed that the Weiners were hiding 
somewhere but they did not take action against the Dreiszigers. 
 
28:00 There were 200 or 300 Jews in their village. Population of 
the 
village was around 9000. Some were very anti-semitic others were 
like them. 
 
29:00 Mrs. Dreisziger was born in 1911, Mr. Dreisziger was born in 
1906. They were married in 1938 on June 1. 
 
30:00 Their son says that he doesn't think his parents were heroic 
actors. They did simple and small things. He believes that if there 
were more of these small actions then maybe things would have been 
different. 
 
32:00 Mr. Dreisziger had nine brothers and sisters. He is part 
German. His town was Catholic. She was born in a small Hungarian 
town which was Protestant. 
 
33:00 The lived a very proper, upper middle class life and 
attempted 
to return to this life as much as possible after the war was over. 
The son in the interview was born in 1945 and lived in Hungary for 
11 years. 
 
34:00 Mr. and Mrs. Dreisziger have returned to Hungary once and 
this 
son has returned many times. 
 
35:00 Mr. Dreisziger shows a picture of the inn they owned and in 
the picture also is the house they Weiner's lived in. 
 
36:00 Mrs. Dreisziger says she was raised as a non anti-semitic. 
 
37:00 Mrs. Dreisziger helped them with the rescue. 
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